Allegan Township Board
Special Meeting
August 3, 2023

10:30 am

The meeting was called to order at 10:30 am by Supervisor Steve Schulz with Trustee
Mike Bender, Clerk Michelle Waite, Treasurer Jane Waanders and Trustee Jim Connell
present.

The township will propose changes to the amendment on the Water Ordinance with
the city, that would remove wording from Section 3, part 1 &2. The township will
ask lawyers to make changes with Board approval. The board will have a follow up
meeting on Tuesday, August 8t at 9:30am.

Connell/Waanders made a motion to approve the adoption of the Floodplain
management ordinance. Motion carried.

Schulz/Connell made a motion to approve the Resolution for the FEMA application.
Motion carried. The application will be filled out and returned to the State of
Michigan.

Schulz/Waanders made motion to adjourn, motion passed, and meeting ended at
12:05pm.



